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HB 4133 

Relating to Maternal Mortality and Morbidity Review Committee 
 

HB 4133 creates the 11-to-15-member Maternal Mortality and Morbidity Review 

Committee in the Oregon Health Authority. The committee is charged with making policy 

and budget recommendations to reduce incidence of maternal mortality and severe 

maternal morbidity in Oregon. The committee must submit a progress report to the 

Legislature by January 1, 2019, and the first of its biennial reports on the state’s maternal 

mortality and morbidity data by January 1, 2021.  

 

The Oregon Health Authority estimates the fiscal impact of this bill to be $46,202 General 

Fund, 1 position, and 0.17 FTE for the 2017-19 biennium; and $406,133 General Fund, 

1 position, and 1.50 FTE for the 2019-21 biennium.  

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 4133 be amended by the –A7 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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